
Miss V. Gowan 
Headteacher 

Headteacher Message

Dear Parent/Carer

Welcome to the start of the new academic year.

We have today marked the sad passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II with our pupils

and staff. This is an historic event for our Nation. We fully acknowledge and appreciate

its magnitude. Pupils have been shown footage during their form time about The

Queen’s seventy- year reign as our Monarch.

Any individual pupils who may need support during this time are being looked after by

our pastoral teams.

I will keep you fully informed as plans develop on a national scale over the coming days.

With very kind regards,


